
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Friday,	19	May	2017		
8:10:30	PM	
	
I	support	a	fair	feed	in	tariff	for	Solar	which	should	be	regulated	so	retailers	have	
to	offer	a	tariff	commensurate	with	wholesale	price	of	electricity	
	
Barry	O'Regan		

	
Postcode:	2033	
	
	




